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Sign our petition to stop rental car companies from discriminating

against New Yorkers!
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Did you know that some car rental companies charge Brooklyn, Queens, and Bronx residents

an extra fee just for living in these boroughs—even if they are renting the car somewhere

else?

Charging New Yorkers a hidden fee based purely on their place of residence is unfair

discrimination.  Senator Squadron worked with Brooklyn Borough President Marty

Markowitz, Manhattan Borough President Scott Stringer and Assemblymember Brian

Kavanagh to launch a petition drive calling on Dollar and Thrifty rental car companies to

drop this discriminatory fee. 

Please click here to sign our petition. 

To learn more about this issue, please click here for our press release. 

http://www.citizenspeak.org/campaign/nohiddencarrentalfees/end-hidden-car-rental-fees-nyc-residents
http://www.nysenate.gov/press-release/bp-stringer-senator-squadron-assemblymember-kavanagh-issue-holiday-warning-expose-hidd

